Welcome to Year 6!

We are really excited to welcome you back into the juniors and wanted to share some key information. Don't forget, if you have any queries, you can drop us an e-mail or call the office.

Michael Haycock: Michael.HaycockHawkes@bhjs.org.uk **Amy Moore:** amy.speirs@bhjs.org.uk

Jane Massey: jane.massey@bhjs.org.uk



Mr Haycock Owl teacher



Mrs Massey
Raven teacher (Mon- Wed)



Mrs MooreRaven teacher (Thurs – Fri)

What does my child need to bring to school?

They will need the following, which should be clearly named:

- Water bottle
- Lunch box (if packed lunch)
- Healthy snack (optional)
- Reading book and record (once shared by school)

Children do not need to bring a pencil case as necessary stationery will be provided in school.

PE Days



Year 6 have PE on Tuesdays and Fridays and should come to school dressed in their PE kits on these days. Long hair needs to be tied back and jewellery removed for lessons.

Reading



Your child will be given a reading record and reading book to take home. Please aim to read at least 5 times a week at home and record this in the book. Reading records will be checked by class teachers at least fortnightly during class reading time so please make sure these are in school daily.

Home learning



As well as reading, please practise spellings and times tables each week. IT Rockstars has timed and non-timed game options. Logins are in their reading records. An overview of this term's spellings and weekly activities are on Google Classrooms. Children will also be set a termly home learning menu (on Google Classrooms) that gives a variety of choices linked with class learning.